
Conference  on  Civil  Status  in
Belgian  law  and  international
implications,  Brussels,  19  May
2022 (in French)
At its conference of Thursday, 19 May 2022, the Association pour le droit des
étranger (ADDE) and its  partners (Agentschap Integratie  en Inburgering and
University of Liege) will address the reform of the civil status in Belgian law
and its  international  issues.  The  Conference  will  be  held  in  Brussels  in
French.

Speakers will address, among others, the reform of the civil status and the civil
registry;  actors of the civil registry; rectification, modification and cancellation of
civil status documents; receipt of a foreign civil status document; cases where
civil status is unclear or uncertain.

See the program and practical information and the registration form.
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